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The Monday Night Gridiron Alumni are looking for former Players and Gridiron members to once again help support the Red Rocketeers. 

 As a former Rocketeer, you are aware of the deeply rooted tradition of Big Red Football and what it means to our community. It is the chill you feel when the marching band is playing “Our Boys” while the Red Line is running the sideline before the game. It’s the Pride you feel on Thanksgiving morning knowing you were, and still are, a part of one of the longest running rivalries in Massachusetts high school football. 

The MNGI Club volunteer efforts and fundraising help defray the cost of running the football program. Replacing uniforms, supplying the senior banners, hosting the annual cookout and end of year banquet and offering a scholarship to a graduating senior are just a few of the fantastic items the gridiron club help to provide to the program. Continued support from alumni, along with parents, can help keep the program at the top of the state rankings. This year the 2018 Rocketeers won their 4th consecutive and 19th overall Hockomock Championship.  Our program couldn’t be this successful without the continued support of the MNGI Club. Please consider supporting the NAHS Football program by becoming a Monday Night Gridiron Alumni 2018 Charter Member. The one-year membership is only $35.00. You will receive an Alumni Charter Member Lapel Pin, sponsor recognition in the game day program, the MNGI newsletter and access to the MNGI online store. 



Please E-mail your contact info to:  MNGIAlumni@outlook.com
Find us on Facebook @NAHSMondayNightGridironAlumni 
Thank You!! 

Monday Night Gridiron Alumni Committee.
Matt Pion

Mike Inglese
Scott Dunlap

Chris Cornetta

            Steve Vacher

Help us get the word out, please pass this message to fellow alumni and friends of the Big Red football program who we may have missed. 
